Awards and Recognition Committee
2nd Quarter 2025 Project Spotlight Award Winners

De Anza Chapter/XYZ LMC – Braille Decks of Playing Cards

The XYZ Retired Members Club held our first “Brailling Party” on Wednesday May 21st, 2025 at the home of Helen Kulper and Raejean Goodrich. We had 7 retired members join us in brailling the playing cards. We brailed playing cards from 10am to 1pm and completed 10 decks of cards. We had received the decks of cards from casinos and one of our members made each of the plastic card holders to hold the braille cards. Once the cards are brailed, they no longer fit in the original box. Once completed, the braille cards will be distributed to braille centers in California. Our group set a date for the next “Braille Party” which is Wednesday, July 9th.
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